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Minister of Environment, Canada 
 
Jose Luis Luege Tamargo 
Secretary for Environment and Natural Resources, Mexico 
 
Stephen L. Johnson 
Administrator of the US Environmental Protection Agency 
 
Dear Council Members: 
 
As was mentioned during the recent Washington DC Council Session, the Joint Public 
Advisory Committee (JPAC) will be holding its fourth Regular Session for 2006 in 
Cancun, Mexico, on 7 and 8 November.  On this occasion our meeting will focus on 
Biodiversity Conservation and will be organized in close collaboration with the CEC 
Secretariat.  
 
As we have expressed during our joint meetings, we are committed to working closer and 
more regularly with you.  Therefore, I would like to extend to you and your officials on 
behalf of JPAC, a cordial invitation to attend our meeting.  
 
We look forward to your participation. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Carlos Sandoval 
JPAC Chair 2006  
 
 
c.c.: CEC Alternate Representatives 
 CEC Executive Director 
 GSC Representatives 
 JPAC Members  


